
From: Jonathan 
 

Sent: 12 August 2021 15:20
To: Planning 

Subject: NYM/2021/0576/FL
Importance: High
 

Dear Jill,

I refer to and thank you for you letter of 12th August.

I sincerely apologise, please find attached a copy of the correct Location Plan - the Pod
illustrated on the previous plan is incorrect and previously formed part of the pre-app
enquiry and was deleted from the scheme.

Regarding the location of the Luxury Pod and Shepherds Hut at the location of the stone
circle - yes this is correct. The stone circle was recently constructed by the Applicant and
is not an historic feature.

many thanks,
best regards,

Jonathan
 
Jonathan Moore Lambe

Lambe Planning & Design Ltd 
Galeri
Victoria Dock
Caernarfon
Gwynedd LL55 1SQ 
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